
Our Lady & St Joseph Primary
Feast of the Epiphany - Thursday 6th January 2022

Blessed be this door to our school. May all who come to
our school this year rejoice to find Christ living among us
as we welcome them with respect and kindness. May all

our comings and goings be under the seal of God’s loving
care. May we seek and serve, in everyone we meet, Jesus,

Who is Lord forever. Amen.


